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Dear Friends, 

 

On behalf of the City of Los Angeles, it is my pleasure to wish Pastor Sonny Arguinzoni 
a happy 80th birthday! 

 

Sonny has gone above and beyond to make a difference here, and across the globe — 
from his work on gang prevention to supporting individuals struggling with drug 
addiction. As the founder of Victory Outreach International, he has transformed 
countless lives, and his work will inspire generations to come. 

 

I send my best wishes for a memorable celebration and a very happy birthday. 

 

Sincerely, 
  

ERIC GARCETTI  
Mayor  
 


